
From: Sue Helson <mamaapapaa@yahoo.com.au>
To: ocmail@dte.org.au
Cc: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: Fuel and Gas Bottle Storage
Date: Thu, 4 Feb 2021 21:56:09 +1030
X-Mailer: iPad Mail (18C66)

 Dear OC Members,

On behalf of the Board I would like to advise that the following Agenda Item was 
passed at the Board meeting on 04/02/21 for your action.

Agenda item ID:  12989 
Date: 2021-01-26 09:24:56
Meeting:  Board

Agenda item:  Safety – Gas bottles and fuel 

Agenda details: Fuel and gas bottles are not safely stored at Warooma. This has 
been talked about many times over many years, and there have been good ideas for 
safe storage, but nothing has been done. Organising safe storage should be an OC 
matter, but the Board could be held responsible in case of accident. DTE could also 
be fined for not complying with regulations, but the most important is personal 
safety. This is one case where Board oversight is justified.  

Motion: That the Board writes to the OC requesting that they prioritise safe 
storage of fuel and gas and that the OC has detailed plans ready in time to include 
the cost in the appropriation motions for the June SGM or earlier.

Item by: Kathy Ernst

Kind Regards

Suzie H on behalf of the Board


